
July 16, 2012 
 
David Danner 
Executive Director and Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 
Attached please find comments of the NW Energy Coalition in Docket No. UE-100177, 
Puget Sound Energy’s 2010-2011 Conservation Program Achievement pursuant to WAC 
480-109-040. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Danielle Dixon 
Senior Policy Associate 
NW Energy Coalition 
 


